
 

 

Bay Oaks Quilt GuiId Meeting Minutes 

December 1, 2822 

The meeting & Christmas Party was held at the Diamondhead Community 

Center with 25 members attending. After a great pot luck lunch, viewing our 

color challenge entries, show 'n tell, and enjoying visiting with our fellow 

qtilters we began our December quilt meeting. 

The minutes for November had been emailed to the members earlier. A 

motion was made by Martha & seconded by April to accept the nlinutes, all 

members agreed. 

Ida gave a treasurer’s report 

The guild voted on the nominees of Officers for 2023: President: Therese 

Springer, Vice President: Marge Sandy, Secretary: Marsha Robertson, 

Treasurer: Sharon Barnes, Membership ehairman: Chris Jarrell 

Newsletter/Web Editor: Debra Ludde. A motion was made by Sue 

Chamberlain & seconded by Gretchen Fleming to a,ueFa the non$nea as 

officers for 2023, the unanimously agreed. 

Therese answered questions concerning our monthly block swap finishing 

in August 2023. She then handed out forms for the quilt show in May. 

PaIn BIds received $58.(D for winningthe color challenge. 

$2a3.CD was donated to the Food Pantry by the members. 

Ure members gifted Michele Martin, outgoing president, a gift certificate 

for $50.CD to Coast Sew 'n Vac This was very rnuch appredated! 

Wtb no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

Michele Martin, outgoing president 

'L 

 
k_ ' 


